
Krause Surveying, Inc was acquired by a local and well-
respected engineering firm, Piggush Engineering, Inc 

September 25, 2023

We are writing to officially announce exciting news: On September 1, 2023 Krause Surveying, Inc was 
acquired by a local and well-respected engineering firm, Piggush Engineering, Inc out of Kankakee, IL. 

This acquisition creates an exceptional opportunity to better serve our clients, combine resources, and 
expand our offerings.  “We are thrilled to be able to combine the history of quality surveying services 
and look forward to adding the reputation of the Krause Surveying brand to our family of services.  

This move will further assist in the company’s growth and expansion of our surveying services in order to 
better meet the needs of our clients,” said Neil Piggush, President of Piggush Engineering.  As a family 
business started in 1977, we have truly valued your business and loyalty with us throughout the years, 
and we look forward to continuing that relationship with you.   

“Making this decision for our small business required a lot of care and consideration, but Piggush 
Engineering made that decision simple. We are confident this is a great fit for our teams, clients, and 
communities - a win all around for us to pass on the business we’ve built and be able to grow and 
succeed together,” said Carl Krause III. 

Link to original press release: 
http://www.krausesurveying.com/uploads/2/4/3/1/24317558/letterhead_company_announcement_fo 
r_website.pdf  
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